## **Bryant, Shellie**

From: Brian Gibbs <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

**Sent:** March 24, 2019 4:09 PM

To: City Council

**Subject:** Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, March 24, 2019 - 16:09 Submitted by anonymous user: 104.255.208.76

Submitted values are:

Date: Sunday, March 24, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Brian Last Name: Gibbs

Email:

Address: Preston Avenue N.

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Interested resident

Subject: North East Swale and Provincial Freeway

Meeting (if known): City Council Meeting, Monday March 25, 2019 at 8:00pm

Comments: I agree with the Northeast Swale Watchers, that a manitory and comprehesive evironmental study of the impact by the proposted provincial freeway be undertaken by a reputable environmental agency prior to construction of said freeway. The results of such a study should given due consideration by the COS and the Province with possible relocation of the freeway should the study recommend this. Too often wildlife and delecate, unrecoverable ecosystems are ignored in ongoing urban sprawl of our time.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/294081